
North Salem Elementary PTO Agenda
May 28th, 2024

1. Call to order

Call to order at 6:39pm

Attendance: Becky Miller, Chris Young, Julia Vail, Ashley Stauffer, Hannah

Shellenberger, Samantha Brauer, Amanda Starner, Shandell Kennedy, Maria

Santoris, Janet Trent

2. Introductions

3. Approval of Minutes from April 23rd, 2024

Approved

4. Reading & Approval of Treasurer’s Report

Approved

5. Agenda:
A. Teacher Appreciation Recap

The coffee truck went over well. Looking into potential new vendors. Coming up

with new ideas for next year.

B. Fun Day Recap

It was fun. Kids enjoyed it despite some hiccups. Needing to print hard copies of

the papers for Fun Day to pass along.

C. 5th Grade Social Recap

Went smoothly. Students were extremely happy.

6. Activity / Committee Reports

7. Principal’s Report
Thank you for all of the effort put into all of the events. The kids certainly enjoyed all the

events. There were some staff changes for the upcoming year. There will be some

movement from other schools and new hires. Dave Unger Sports Day was on May 17th.

Students and staff raised $650 in the coin drive for the Greater Dover Area Dollars for

Scholars fund. Mr. Schrum and Mrs. Hulihan worked hard to plan on that. This is our last

week of school with early dismissals at the end of the week.

8. Teacher’s Report
The Tier 1 PBIS team met with the LIU to review implementation of PBIS at North Salem

for this school year. The LIU meets with every school annually to review how successfully

each school is implementing PBIS with fidelity. Our score this year was a 95% for Tier 1



implementation. This allowed us to meet as a Tier 2 PBIS team to review how successfully

we are implementing PBIS at the Tier 2 level, which focuses on providing students with

more individualized supports for academics and/or social/emotional needs. We received

a score of 84.62%, which means that we qualify for Tier 2 Recognition at the state level

for our implementation of PBIS. The meetings proved to be very helpful in providing next

steps for our committee for next year.

In thinking about next year, we are always looking for parents to come to the PBIS

meetings in the mornings. We will continue to meet monthly on Tuesday mornings at

8:10 next year!

Finally, our PROUD Council met for a breakfast during May to celebrate the hard work

and dedication that they showed this year. They assisted with the Dave Unger Coin Drive

in the mornings. We thank them for their commitment and look forward to working with

our PROUD Council again next year. Our new PROUD Council advisor for next year will be

Mrs. Hulihan!

9. Adjournment
Adjourned at 7:01pm


